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COMMUNITY	FOOD	BOX	UPDATES 

Our distributions are continuing into December on Saturdays from 11am-
12pm. Don’t forget to save room in your refrigerators again because KULA 
purchased Christmas hams for the December 19th distribution.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Call	520‐8991	to	reserve	your	box! 

Aloha, 

We hope everyone had an ‘ono Thanksgiving with your ‘ohana!
The food distribution on Nov. 21 was a huge success thanks to 
Chef Hui and many other partners and hands that made it  
possible. 600 food boxes, 300 turkeys, bread rolls, stuffing, and 
pumpkin cheesecakes were distributed to community families.  

As we continue to celebrate a holiday season like never before; 
please stay safe and healthy with your loved ones.  

Aloha kekahi i kekahi, 

  

Dr. Adrienne Dillard, Executive Director B. Puni Kekauoha, Associate Director 

Mahalo nui! 



KUPUNA COMMUNITY CARE NETWORK UPDATE 
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On behalf of the staff and board of directors of Kula No Nā Poʻe Hawaiʻi, we’d like to extend 
our sincere appreciation for your support and participation in the Papakōlea Kūpuna  
Community Care Network Program, also known as KCCN. Funded for the past 3 years by the 
U.S. Administration for Native Americans (ANA), the $1.2 million grant supported the  
development and implementation of KCCN serving 250+ kūpuna and their caregivers.  

We are glad to report that over 3 years, KCCN served a total of 381 kūpuna including 99 
caregivers, conducted 78 cultural and health workshops, and enjoyed 29 excursions (huakaʻi). 
KCCN also provided home visits, medical supplies and equipment to kūpuna and increased 
access to information and services empowering families to support kūpuna safely aging in 
place. With the support of community partners, KCCN provided over 10,000 meals and 3,000 
food boxes during this COVID-19 pandemic.  

As a result of our hard work and collective efforts, we are proud to announce ANA awarded 
KULA with a second grant in the amount of $1.2m for an additional 3 years to support the 
continued efforts of Papakōlea’s next level KCCN program. KCCN II continues the legacy of 
our founding kūpuna to achieve “health equity” and “aging safely in place”. For the next 3 
years we will move closer to our long-term community goal by increasing the use of  
technology, modifying education and training (with a specific focus on pandemic response 
and Dementia), and increasing home and community safety.  

If you have any questions or would like to enroll in KCCN II,  
please contact Mahealani Austin at (808) 561-4011.  
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Christmas Mele on The Move 
 

Mele on The Move is returning to  
Papakolea for the holidays! 

  
Sunday December 13th 
12-1pm Papakolea Park 

1-2pm Corner of Anianiku & Kapahu 
 

Come enjoy the nahenahe Hawaiian music!
Please wear a mask and stay 6 feet apart.  

STAY CONNECTED TO KULA 
 

Check out our website www.kula-papakolea.com for program information and more!  
 

Make sure to “like” us on Facebook for the latest community updates! 
 

Use smile.amazon.com and select Kula no na Po’e Hawaii when you shop Amazon this 
holiday season. Kula will receive 0.5% of your total purchases! 
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